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       Thank you to all those parents who log onto Tapestry regularly, you are 
really moving your child’s learning onto the next level! 

                              

This terms topic is ‘Under the 
sea’.  

In English we will be focusing on books called             
‘Rainbow Fish, Commotion in the Ocean and 
other non-fiction books. We will be using pup-
pets and  props to re-enact and recall the   
story. We will also be concentrating on pencil 
grip and pencil control as we continue ‘writing 
our name’ in our daily  routine.  

In Maths we will be recapping 
2D shapes, learning 3D shapes.  
We will also be counting and 
representing numbers 1-5, us-
ing language such as more than, 
less than and counting and or-
dering numbers 1-5. 

Songs that we will be  learning in 
Nursery this half term: 

Down in the deep blue Sea 

Baby Shark  

The sea animals 

Along with many others. Why don’t you 
help your child learn these at home so 

they are familiar with them.     You 
can find them on youtube. Just type in 
the key words and it will come 

up.  

 

 CURRICULUM ENRICHMENT 
 

To enrich our curriculum this half term we will 
be starting off with looking at activities that 
mark the end of Ramadan and the celebration 
of Eid –ul-Fitr. 

We will learn why this occasion is 
so important to Muslims and why 
and how we celebrate this.  

 Wow Moment! 

We want to celebrate your child’s 
achievements both in and 

out of Nursery.       
Therefore if your child 

has done anything  special 
at home, please log on to tapestry 

and upload a picture along with some 
notes of what it is your child has 

done. This will support us to boost 
your child’s self esteem and self  

confidence!  

Thank you for your support.               

Mrs Mammood, Miss Naz,  

Mrs Samplay, Miss Shehzadi 

LIBRARY BOOKS 
 

To develop and encourage a 
love for books, we ask you 
to read with your children  
every day.  Ask them questions about 
the pictures and about the story.    

REMINDERS 

Our PE day is Tuesday (nam) & Fridays 
(npm). Please ensure your child  attends    
Nursery in suitable footwear.  PE lessons take place 
in the main hall and the children will be given the 
opportunity to use lots of different apparatus.  

Please don’t forget to change your child’s library 
book every Friday. 


